
Mr. Kreidler and Ms. Spofford, 

 

Please see the attached post by the assistant town clerk regarding the contract for the Parker 

Report, which clearly shows such a contract exists and was shared between the former Chief of 

Police and town counsel. 

 

I have been trying to get this document for over three months now, only to be told such a 

document cannot be located or does not exist. Since it is clear that David Jenkins indeed has an 

electronic copy of this contract, it should not be an issue to locate it and have it sent along to me 

today. 

 

It is extremely unfortunate that a public document has been withheld for so long without an just 

cause. Since a former member of the Board of Selectmen, who also works in the town clerk's 

office, knew how to locate it, it is hard to believe that it was truly a difficult document to locate 

and provide. 

 

Thank you. 

 



Kelly Kelly  



 


